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Minnesota Pollution Control Agency

Celebrating our 25th anniversary and the 20th anniversary of the Clean Water Act

My

June 29, 1992

Mr. Randy Rarick
Cargill '

12120 Lynn Avenue
Savage, Minnesota 55378

Dear Mr., Rarick:

RE: Contaminated Soil Corrective Action Plan Approval
Site: Cargill Molasses Division, 12120 Lynn Avenue, Savage
Site ID#: LEAKOO004526

The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) has received the monthly log from
the thermal treatment facility that has accepted the petroleum contaminated
soil from the above-referenced site. This submittal, along with the
"Application to Treat Petroleum Contaminated Soil," if signed by the
responsible person and the authorized thermal treatment unit representative,
constitutes an acceptable form of a soil corrective action plan and-is hereby
approved by the MPCA staff.

This approval qualifies you under Minn. Stat. 115¢.09, subd. 2(a)(1) (Supp.
1991) to be eligible for Petrofund reimbursement of eligible cleanup costs

“incurred up to the date of this letter. Applications for reimbursement must be
made directly to the Petrofund. The Petro Board makes the final decision on
reimbursement. Reimbursement decisions are based on factors such as the
adequacy of cleanup, reasonableness of cost, compliance with notification laws
and cooperativeness with the MPCA.

Please note that this approval applies only to the process of thermal treatment
of the petroleum contaminated soil and does not constitute MPCA staff’s
approval of the volume of contaminated soil excavated at the above-referenced
site,

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely, .
—— .
i Bob Dullinger, Supervisor
Tanks and Spills Section

Hazardous Waste Division
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